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September 8, 1967

Mr. Kelly Andrews
305 S. Jefferson St.
Goldsboro, N. C. 27530

Dear Mr. Andrews:

You undoubtedly logged our station on August 16th.
The details as logged by you are the same as those
shown on our log.

We are always interested in hearing from people who
livealong distance from our station who receive our
signals. Recently we have heard from several par-
ties in Canada. Thank you very much for your in-
terest. We are very happy to send this verification.

Sincerely,
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Frank W. Douma
Director of Public Relations
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